

Minutes of Meeting 6th March 2017

Present

Jo Huscroft Jacky Lomax Heidi Rorstad

Apologies

Missing

Litter Pick at The Grizzly

Would any of the 6th formers be interested in helping in return for money for their prom? Jacky to approach 6th formers to ask and also the Student council. If the Student Council and the 6th Form are well represented then each can have £250.

Helpers – Louise Wain, Heidi Rorstad, Katie Rorstad, Jo Huscroft, Martin Huscroft, Ben Huscroft(?) Jo to ask Emma Heighway

Minster Run 2017

Discussed the fact that the Axe Valley runners are to be attending a different event on the planned date for the Minster Challenge.

Could we do a different date? Jo to email Garry to see if the 10th or 17th September would be a suitable alternative. If yes then is Garry prepared to help in any way?

We are to have NO Majorettes this year.

We will do bacon sandwiches if the canteen will take charge of them

NO cake stall.

Prizes this year are to be vouchers (not alcohol) and they are to be purchased well in advance.

Other Business

In a previous meeting it was discussed that we could hold a fashion show in partnership with Louise Wains employer – Is this going to happen? Jo to look in to it/ask Louise.

Is there going to be Spring Concert – wait for notification from music department.

Date of next meeting 24th April 2017

Signed